Exhibit 1 — Transition Progress Report for January 2019

On December 6, 2017, the licensee submitted an application to utilize a distributed transmission system
(DTS) for the station’s post-auction facility. More than a year later, the application, which is subject to a
meritless informal objection by PMCM TV, LLC, remains pending. The licensee has adopted an
alternative plan to meet the August 2, 2019 deadline to vacate Channel 49 using a temporary facility at
the existing site, application for which will be submitted when necessary. Purchase orders for the
equipment required for the interim facility have been placed. Licensee anticipates that the DTS
application will eventually be granted and implemented.



